
  
 

 

Address:            King's Approach, Bramley, Leeds, LS13 2DX  
Telephone:  0113 2579230                            
Email:  office@ctkcps.org.uk 
Website:  www.christthekingleeds.co.uk 

 
 
 
 
Attendance                 
Congratulations to Year 6 won the attendance trophy this  
week with 99.2% attendance. 
We have now started our Classopoly board and currently  
Year 4 and Year 6 are in the lead.  Let’s see if anyone can 
overtake them. 
 
Our Special Visitor this week 
This week we had a special visit from Mr Sugden who  
is training as an RAF pilot.  The children in school all had 
plenty of questions to ask Mr Sugden about his job and 
he certainly had some exciting stories to tell us. 
I know that the children who have been learning about WWI in school were also able to relate his stories to their 
topic work in school.  Thank you to Mr Sugden for taking time out to visit us at Christ the King. 
 
Attendance Meeting for Parents 
On Monday we will be holding a meeting with parents to discuss what we can do to improve our attendance and 
whether holiday dates affect this.  If you would like to join the discussion it will take place in school, on Monday 
(8th October) at 9:00am.  Come and join us for a cup of tea/coffee and a biscuit.  We would very much welcome 
your feedback and suggestions on this important matter. Any ideas that you may have about how we can 
improve our attendance moving forward will be gratefully received. 
 
Parents’ Evening 
We are looking forward to meeting with parents next week on Wednesday 10th October and Thursday 11th 
October for Parents’ Evening.  If you haven’t yet booked an appointment, and are struggling to do so please 
contact Mrs Sugden or Mrs Sharp in the school office. 
 
Creators Club 
A reminder that the first session for Creators Club will take  
place on Thursday 18th October.  The club is open to pupils 
and parents in Years 1, 2 and 3.  If you are interested in  
booking a place, please see the details on the advert 
and email or phone Kate at Flourishing Families. 
 
Coffee Morning for Reception Parents 
We will be holding a welcome coffee morning at school on 
Thursday 11th October at 9:00am.  This will be an opportunity 
for parents and carers in Reception to meet each other and 
have a chat over a tea/coffee and a biscuit.  Mrs Hartley, our 
Family Support Worker, will also be available so that you can  
ask any questions that you might have relating to school. 
 
Year 6 Class Assembly 
A reminder that the Year 6 Class Assembly will take place on Tuesday 9th October at 9:15am.  We are looking 
forward to welcoming parents and carers as our Year 6 pupils show off what they have been learning so far this 
half term. 

Weekly Newsletter for week beginning 1st October 2018 
Statement to Live by for next week: I know what to do if I see anyone being hurt. 

 
 
 

Year Group Percentage 
Attendance 

Year R 95.2 

Year 1 97.3 

Year 2 97.7 

Year 3 93.7 

Year 4 99 

Year 5 97.3 

Year 6 99.2 
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Flu vaccinations for YR – Y5 
Please ensure you have registered for your flu vaccination by logging on to: 
https://onlineformsflul.hdft.nhs.uk/fluvaccinationsleeds  Enter school code:  95441 to register your child. Only 
children registered will be seen. 
 
Kingswood 
Thank you to all Y5 and Y6 parents who attended the meeting about the residential for pupils this year.  We have 
40 places for the residential and will be working on a first come first served basis for places.  Please ensure that 
you return your slip to the office as soon as possible if you would like your child to go to Kingswood.  Mrs Sugden 
will then set up an account through ParentPay for the deposit money and then the remaining balance can be 
paid over the period prior to the trip. 
 
Training Day   Reminder - On Friday 12th October there is a training day and school will be closed to pupils. 
 
Light Night Leeds 
This Friday Leeds is hosting an arts and light festival.  This is a family friendly and free event around Leeds.  If you 
are interested in the event, you can find out more at: www.lightnightleeds.co.uk 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss F Clark 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary 
09.10.18 – Year 6 Class Assembly 
10.10.18 -  Parents’ Evening 3:30pm – 6:30pm 
11.10.18 -   Parents’ Evening 3:30pm – 6:30pm 
12.10.18 – TRAINING DAY PUPILS NOT IN SCHOOL 
18.10.18 – 9:15am New Reception Parents Tour 
22.10.18 – Bikeability Week fo Year 6 
23.10.18 – 3:30pm New Reception Parents Tour 
26.10.18 – End of Half Term 1 
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